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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Marchmont 

Association

OBJ2016/2895/P 28/06/2016  13:24:19 The Marchmont Association has concerns about the design of the mansard extension. We feel it is too 

bulky and, as such, alters the character of the listed terrace.

We don't like the blank walls facing onto Leigh and Marchmont Streets. If the Council is minded to 

approve the mansard we would prefer to see windows installed on these elevations.
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